
AJAY BHALLA, IAS Home Secretary 

Government of India 

North Block, 

New Delhi 

D.O. No. 1/2/2019-Judl Cell-1 

Dated: 3June, 2020 

Dear Dr. Shashikala Gurupur 

Please refer to the D.O. letter dated 06.01.2020 from Hon'ble 

Union Home Minister to you requesting for your valuable suggestions 

regarding amendments to the criminal laws (copy enclosed). 

2. I shall be grateful, if the suggestions in the matter are expedited 

and sent to us at the earliest. 

With regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

: Ar aba 

(Ajay Bhalla) 

Dr. Shashikala Gurupur 

Director, 
Symbiosis Law School, 

Viman Nagar, 

Pune-411014 

Maharashtra 


